
 
 
 

 Chelmondiston Church of England Primary School 
 

It’s certainly been a busy autumn term so far  
– here are some of our highlights 

 
Our School Council and Junior Road Safety Officers have taken the lead on several occasions. Our Junior 
Road Safety Officers led an assembly to share important road safety advice. This was after organising a 
Bright Day to warn everyone about the evenings getting darker and the need to be seen at night.  

 

Our School Council did a fantastic job of organising Children in Need at our school, which included a 

competition to find the ‘most attractive cupcake’.  

  

This term children have donated food to FIND and raised money for Children in Need, Macmillan Cancer 

research, Jeans for Genes and our Y6 pupils have chosen to support EACH – our local children’s hospice – 

when we raise money through our Christmas productions in the last week of term.  

 

 

 

 

For Remembrance Day, 

Reverend Cannon 

Liesbeth led our worship 

at St Andrew’s Church, 

Chelmondiston. Pupils 

laid poppy wreaths and 

shared poems.  



In October, Y5 and Y6 pupils headed to the banks of the River Orwell to clear a section of the shore. This 

was reported in the EADT and also inspired a fantastic cross year weaving project with Year 6 and KS1.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Pupils at Chelmondiston love being scientists and carrying out experiments.  

 



 

At Chelmondiston we love going on trips and being outside – sometime we use our woodlands for learning. 

Each class has walked to the river this term. KS1 visited Christchurch Mansion and Y5 and 6 had a 

wonderful residential trip to PGL Bawdsey. Here are some pictures of what we have been getting up to! 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Each term, each class leads a special 

assembly to share what they have 

been learning with their families and 

the rest of the school.   

Thistle class enjoyed using a green 

screen to help them make a fantastic 

film for their Science work. 


